Roy Andrews

First of all I am a resident of Gem Lake, Mn for over 40 years. Whatever Pollutants by Gremlin
have effected me and my family for all those years. You could NOT have picked a more
inconvenient place for seniors, which is huge unknown as to its location, and not easily accessible
by the elderly or handicapped. Could you have picked an elementary school gymnasium which is
small yet easily accessible by almost everyone! Could the meeting be video tapped for those who
can not make the meeting or live aired through Public Radio or the school district which they have
the capability? Water Gremlin was first trusted to monitor themselves, fox providing protection for
the chickens, but deceived the owner by accidentally eating one of the chickens. Like the great
President Ronald Reagan said once or twice about an enemy accept one's word BUT VERIFY! I
hope and pray the government agency responsible for protecting our water, air, and environment
does its do diligence spot checking this company with unannounced visits often and irregularly.
Finally if it is too late to make any of the above recommendations could you please make available
maps and simple directions with the shortest distances to your "HIDDEN OPEN TO THE PUBLIC
CAMPUS MEETING LOCATION"? Please respond to roysandrews@comcast.net asap 3950
Haven Ln. Gem Lake, Mn 55110



